
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
CC: 	 Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/25/2011 6:30:04 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: Letter to Mexican AG 

I know. But this is all that we were able to get cleared. 

From: Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 02:01 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Cc: Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Letter to Mexican AG 

DP 

Billy 

William J. Hoover 
Deputy Director 
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives 
0) 202-648-8710 

NOTICE: This electronic transmission is confidential and intended only for the person(s) to whom it is 
addressed. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and destroy this 
message in its entirety (including all attachments). 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod©usdoj.gov ] 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 12:50 PM 
To: Hoover, William J. 
Cc: Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) (SMO) 
Subject: Letter to Mexican AG 

Here is cleared text for such a letter. Hope it does the trick: 

DP 
DOJ-FF-27154 



DP 

DOJ-FF-27155 
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